The Scottish

Government

PE1105/QQ

T: 0131-244 3471 F: 0131-244 2989 E: colin.brown3@scotland.gsi.gov.uk

Franck David
Assistant Clerk to the Public Petitions Committee
Public Petitions Committee
T3.40
The Scottish Parliament
Edinburgh
EH99 1SP

Your ref: PE1105 28 January 2011

Dear Franck

Thank you for your letter of 25 November 2010 regarding PE1105 – the St Margaret of Scotland Hospice and in particular, when the Scottish Government will publish the revised guidance on adult hospice funding, as currently set out in HDL (2003)18.

When I wrote to you on 21 October 2010, I indicated that a draft version of the new guidance document had been circulated to NHS Boards and the Scottish Hospices Forum for comment.

Following the feedback from this group, further development work is currently underway in collaboration with NHS Boards, the Scottish Hospice Forum and also the Scottish Partnership for Palliative Care. Any additional comments will be considered as part of the development of the revised guidance. This will allow NHS Boards and Hospices to agree the basis for future funding arrangements.

We will provide further updates as this work progresses.

Yours sincerely

COLIN BROWN



